Subject: Be Part of the National Day of Action for the Arctic Refuge on July 8th!

On Tuesday, July 8, concerned citizens across the country will welcome Congress back from its July Fourth recess with calls to their Representatives urging them not to open the coastal plain of the Arctic Refuge or other special places to drilling.  Together, we will inundate offices with calls to demand that Congress stand up to Big Oil and protect these areas for future generations.  

As calls flood these offices, staff people from numerous conservation organizations will head up to Capitol Hill to meet with key members of Congress.

Big Oil and their friends in Congress aren’t going to stop trying to force their “drill everywhere” agenda through the legislative process.  It’s up to us to keep reminding our elected officials in Washington that more drilling is only good for Big Oil, not American families and certainly not for the wildlife in the Arctic Refuge .

America needs to set a proper path towards clean energy solutions, and more drilling in the few remaining pristine areas of our country is not the answer

Call your member of Congress and tell him or her not to open the Arctic Refuge and other special places to drilling.  Dial 202-224-3121 and ask for your Representative’s or Senator’s office by name. (You can also look up your Representative at www.house.gov. and www.senate.gov) 

For more information email chillthedrills@sierraclub.org or visit www.chillthedrills.org
Here are some messages you might want to use for your call:

- Drilling in the Refuge will have no effect on Gas Prices For at Least 10 years according to the government’s own Energy Information Administration

-  The area propose for drilling – the Coastal Plain – is considered by scientists to be the biological heart of the Refuge. It is home to more than 200 wildlife species including muskox, caribou, and the threatened Polar Bear. Alaska native people still rely on the wildlife sustained by the Coastal Plain as their cultural and nutritional foundation.

-  A recent EIA analysis reveals that existing conservation and alternative technology gains already far outweigh the Arctic Refuge’s potential. 

Please consider asking your friends, family, colleagues and neighbors to join you on July 8.  You can use the sample email below.

Thanks for helping to Chill the Drills!

Email to your friends and family:

As part of the National Day of Action for the Arctic Refuge on July 8, I will be calling my Representative to urge him/her not to allow oil and gas drilling in the coastal plain of the Arctic National Wildlife Refuge and other special places in America.  We can’t drill our way out of the current gas price crisis.  More drilling is good for Big Oil, not American families.

Please join me by calling your member of Congress on Tuesday, July 8 and tell him or her not to open the Arctic Refuge and other special places to drilling. Dial 202-224-3121 and ask for your Representative and Senator’s office by name. (You also can look up your Representative and Senator at www.house.gov. and www.senate.gov ) 
